
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA) 

Minutes of February 28, 2014 
SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
Deborah Leach, President 
Erzsebet Piros, Vice President of Events 
Charles Hathaway, Civic Engagement Coordinator 
John Campbell, Roundtable Coordinator 
Krystal Crawford, Publicity Coordinator 
Mariah Reynolds, Diversity Coordinator 
 
SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT 
Justin Preedom  -  Excused absence  
Melanie Caicedo - Excused absence 
 

 
ADVISORS PRESENT 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor  
Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor 
Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor 

 
The meeting was called to order at 12:21 pm 
The minutes of February 14th were approved and submitted. 
 
SPEAK TO SEGA 
Ginny Geer- Mentry - Monroe Community College Association Inc.  Director and Todd Garnier - Monroe Community College Association Inc. Finance Manger 
addressed the SEGA team with information about student life fees and budget process.  Student life fees have not been raised in six years.  A proposal has been 
made that all students should pay the same fee.  Online students do not currently pay the same student life fees, yet still have access to all the amenities 
available to MCC students.   There will be a budget meeting held in March of 2014. Ginny Geer-Mentry will meet with SEGA again to go over everything before 
the budget goes in front of President Kress and the Association board. 
  
A motion was made by Ms. Reynolds to approve the 2014-2015 SEGA Elections Packet, the vote was unanimous.   
 
Mr. Campbell and Ms. Crawford are interested in attending the SUNY conference in April. 
 
   
NEW BUSINESS 
Past Events- Club Recruitment Day on February 24 and Flash Fiesta on February 26 were reviewed and these events went well.  
Upcoming Events- Grow Your Own Herb on March 5. 
 
ADVISORS REPORT 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey –   Reminds the SEGA team that advisor funds come out of the student life fees.   Dr. Humphrey proposes that his position be cut and 
those funds get placed into the travel account specifically for the ASACC conference in Washington D.C.  

 
The meeting adjourned at 1:11 pm. 
Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant 

 


